Summer Training 2021

Hospital Training Payment

The deadline of Hospital Payment will be extended to July 25 (Sunday)
due to the new changes of PUA holiday schedule announced today.
Please be noticed that this deadline will not be extended again. You can
ask your friend to pay for you if you are not able to go to PUA on July
25. The check has to be sent to the hospitals before the training. It’ll
take several days for PUA Finance Dept to prepare the checks. Training
should start on August 1.



